
HHT Committee 

From: 	 Steve Kolody <alohaziggyk@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, December 01, 2016 12:07 PM 

To: 	 HHT Committee 

Subject: 	 Rent Increase Attn. Sarah F. Pajimola 

Aloha, My name is Steve F. Kolody and I live @ the Front Street Apts. #1702. This issue of high rent increases 
puts myself and many others in a tough situation. I am disabled and as of today the present rent is taking 55% of 
my S.S. check. Affordable rental units are very scarce. I lived in this complex for over seven years. I can 
understand a moderate annual cost of living increase, but what the Management proposes is totally out of my 
reach, and others too.Where will all of us go? I have friends that live here in town, and stop by to check on my 
welfare.At the age of 67, it gets pretty difficult to try and re-settle again, even more so when disabled. I beg the 
committee to please help us in this matter. Sincerely, Steve 


